
 
 
June 21, 2021,  
 
Meeting Attendees: Heidi, Connie, Krista, Sarah, Naomi, Tara, Gerry 
 
Park Dedication: Need Jennie’s email so I can contact her to seek permission to use her 
design for our invitations. Will get in touch with her this month! 
 
Fire Hydrant Project: I am making stencils and a procedure for making the Hazelnut 
that is to be put on the Fire Hydrant when painted. We are working on doing a “Find the 
Hazelnut” scavenger hunt or contest. Krista shared several new entries for painting 
hydrants. Paint is ordered and I will paint the first hydrant at the DCC. Thanks Krista, 
Sarah, and Naomi for all of your hard work on this project. It is obvious that there have 
been hours of research getting this project together. 
 
Planters: Heidi has secured a donation for the dirt for our new planters from Sun Gro. 
Thanks for getting the donation for us. We have gotten enough donations for planting 
the planters. Our new member Tara is going to get donation from Margie’s. Some of the 
places even want to plant the planters themselves. We should see the planters very soon. 
 
Main Street Program: Nothing new on this project. 
 
Corner of Butteville and Main Street: I am working on a plan and am now going to email 
Mr. Feller (owner of the property) to get his approval. I am going to try getting a tree 
from Sergei who offered to donate anything we want. I will report on the final plan at 
next meeting. 
 
Our next meeting will be held by way of Webex. July 19, 2021, at 6:30.  
 
Submitted by Councilor Gerry Waller, Secretary 
 
 
    


